
From: Shane David <Shane.David@arkansas.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 11:18 AM 
To: Randy Erickson <Randy.Erickson@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Connie Melton <Connie.Melton@arkansas.gov>; Bernard Bevill 
<Bernard.Bevill@arkansas.gov> 
Subject: Update for NRC 
 
Good morning Randy, 
 
Here is an update to the Performance Improvement Plan. There is only one item remaining in 
yellow that pertains to the Radiation Control Section reaching out to an identified university to 
discuss future opportunities to post positions if required. This is scheduled to be completed by 
December 1, 2024 . 
 
I wanted to provide you with a Training Update for our 4 RAM Inspectors. Of note, I would like to 
point out the scheduled NRC courses on 10/7/24 will be held and conducted by Tennessee 
program.  
 
RAM HP COURSE STATUS 
David Eichenberger NRC Licensing Course G-109 Completed 
 NRC/TN Inspection Course G-

108  
Scheduled 10/7/2024 

   
Tracy Land NRC Licensing Course G-109 Completed 
 NRC Inspection Course G-108  Completed 
   
Mark  Settles NRC Licensing Course G-109 Completed 
 NRC Inspection Course G-108  Completed 
   
Hunter Broadaway NRC Licensing Course G-109 TBD 
 NRC/TN Inspection Course G-

108  
Scheduled 10/7/2024 

   
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Shane  
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